
 

 

27 April 2016 
 

Shining like stars! 

The Mickey Mouse pupils really wowed us with their amazing 

talent on Friday. Thank you for preparing them and giving them 

the chance to live a moment in the limelight. Well done - they 

were super cute!  
 

      Mind your manners… 

We commend our 

groundsman, Darrel, for faithfully directing traffic every 

day. He really helps parents experience a stress-free drop 

off.  

Would you kindly ensure that you respect his directives and 

that you park considerately. We have painted specific 

parking bays for you to park in. If you park across two bays, 

or ignore the lines, less cars can park! This also blocks the 

traffic in the road, frustrates fellow parents and advertises 

bad manners. Parking in a designated parking bay shows the 

other parents and pupils that you care.   

 

Netball match blues… 

Between the miserable weather and the unforeseen events at Birch 

Acres, our poor netball girls keep getting the short end of the deal 

regarding their match dates!  

Just to confirm, the u/10, u/11, u/12 girls will be playing next week 

Tuesday against Olifantsfontein at home. All our teams will play next 

week Thursday against Aston Manor -away. The U/9 team will play 

Westside primary on the 11th and 25th at home. 

We are still waiting for our PDP licences to be processed, so parents 

will need to help with transporting on Wednesday and Thursday next 

week. If you can, please let Teacher Kathy and Teacher Debbie know.   

 

Delicious days… 

Mrs Van’s class is hosting their cake sale on THURSDAY (take note: 

straight after the public holiday). Please don’t forget to bring your change and 

show your support. This cake sale is for Grade 1 to Grade 7 pupils, so Mickey 

Mouse will have to wait their turn again. 

 

 

 

Report back… 

Reports for the school will be out this week Friday. Please ensure that your 

child has a suitcase to keep the reports safe. If you don’t get a report, let 

your child’s teacher know as soon as possible. 

Just a reminder that the Grade 1’s have got separate report dates to all 

the other grades. Their second report is due at the end of the term. 



Have a break… 

School is open again on Thursday and Friday, and will resume as 

per normal next week Tuesday. Enjoy the extra days of relaxation 

and make the most of it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classifieds… 

 Liz's Shuttle Services- Transport services where customer centricity is the driving factor. 

Contact Liz on  079 029 8047 also on whatsapp and email lizanda.joshua@gmail.com  

 ABC transport. Safe, reliable transport to and from school in the mornings, afternoons and 

late afternoons. Contact Grant 083-411-8533.  

 SUMMER BODIES ARE MADE IN WINTER!!  

There are about 7 months until the 1st November, so ample time.  Depending on your body 

composition and your body needs, you could lose up to 1kg per week.   

All you need: 2 shakes, 1 colourful meal and 2 healthy snacks per day. Add water, moderate 

exercise (at least 3 times per week), and me coaching you, watch the kilo’s melt away.  

INTERESTED IN MY PROGRAM? A wellness evaluation to the value of R500 will be done FREE 

of charge! Don’t delay! Contact me (Anina) today on 083 630-5148 or aninah@live.co.za.  Free 

membership to my run club if you sign up as client! 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 
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